

Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585

October 25, 1995

The Honorable John T. Conway Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, NW Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The Department of Energy committed in revision 2 of its implementation plan for responding to the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) recommendation 91-6 to provide quarterly status reports to the DNFSB on the progress of completing commitments made in this implementation plan. The eighth quarterly report is enclosed.

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this status report, please contact Mr. C. Rick Jones, Director, Office of Worker Protection Programs and Hazards Management, on 301-903-6061.

Sincerely,

Tara O'Toole, M.D., M.P.H.

Assistant Secretary

Environment, Safety and Health

Enclosure